
CITY OF UNALASKA 
UNALASKA, ALASKA 

RESOLUTION 2017-17 

A RESOLUTION OF THE UNALASKA CITY COUNCIL AUTHORIZING AN 
EXPENDITURE IN THE AMOUNT OF EIGHT HUNDRED DOLLARS ($800) FROM 
COUNCIL CONTINGENCY TO SPONSOR THE RADIO BROADCAST OF OUT OF 
TOWN RAIDERS BASKETBALL GAMES 

WHEREAS, the Unalaska City Council at their January 28th regular meeting 
supported a donation of $800 in support of funding radio broadcasts by KUCB for 
Unalaska High School Raider basketball games ; and 

WHEREAS, the City Clerk recommended to the City Manager that a formal City of 
Unalaska Resolution in support of the funding amount, should have been adopted 
by Council ; and 

WHEREAS, Resolution 2017-17 is now being submitted for your consideration at 
the Unalaska City Council meeting of February 14, 2017; and 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Unalaska City Council authorizes 
and expenditure in the amount of $800.00 from Council Contingency to sponsor 
KUCB radio broadcasts of Unalaska High School Raider Basketball games. 

PASSED AND ADOPTED BY A DULY CONSTITUTED QUORUM OF THE 
UNALASKA CITY COUNCIL THIS 14TH DAY OF FEBRUARY 2017. 

~~· 



From: "Accounts at KUCB" <accounts@kucb.org> 
Date: January 27,2017 at 5:18:15 PM MST 
To: <chazen@ci.unalaska.ak.us> 
Subject: Invoice 12177 from Unalaska Community Broadcasting 

Unalaska Community Broadcasting 

Invoice oue:o212512017 

12177 Amount Due: $800.00 

Hi Cat, Frank asked me to submit this to your office. Do you mind receiving it 
digitally? I would be happy to drop by a paper copy if this works better for you. 

THANKS so much, and have a great weekend. 

Sincerely, 

Unalaska Community Broadcasting 
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1/2612017 Gmail - Unalaska City Council Donation to KUCB for Basketall Broadcasting 

Gmail frank kelty <fvkelty@gmail.com> 

Unalaska City Council Donation to KUCB for Basketall Broadcasting 

frank kelty <fvkelty@gmail.com> Thu, Jan 26, 2017 at 11:39 AM 
Draft To: Roxanna Winters <rwinters@ci.unalaska.ak.us> 
Cc: Cat Hazen <chazen@ci.unalaska.ak.us>, David Martinson <dmartinson@ci.unalaska.ak.us> 

Deputy Clerk Winters, 
This is written notification that the Unalaska City Council by motion at the City Council meeting of January 24, 2017 
made donation of $800.00 to be taken from City Council Contingency. To Unalaska Community Broadcasting for 
basketball broadcasting for Unalaska Raider Basketball games. Unalaska Community Broadcasting will send and invoice 
to the Clerks office for payment of in the amount of $800.00. 

Frank Kelty 
Mayor 
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